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The Honorable Carolyn McGinn, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

Statehouse, Room 545-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator McGinn: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 258 by Senate Committee on Legislative Post Audit 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 258 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 258 would remove requirements to submit certain reports to the Legislative Division 

of Post Audit.  The bill would no longer require nonprofit corporations to give the Legislative 

Division of Post Audit an audited statement of actual expenditures.  SB 258 would also no longer 

require the Director of Accounts and Reports to certify with the Legislative Post Audit Committee 

when it writes off accounts receivable or tax receivables.  The bill would also remove the 

requirement that the Board of Regents and other state educational institutions must send the 

Legislative Division of Post Audit annual audits of certain contractor’s independent audit.  Finally, 

SB 258 would no longer require the Secretary of Revenue to give the Legislative Division of Post 

Audit an annual report on certain information related to tax abatement.            

 

 Enactment of SB 258 would have no fiscal effect. 
 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc:  Chris Clarke, Post Audit  

 Heather Cessna, Indigents Defense Services 


